
 

Beaver Dam Unified School District	
Board of Education Minutes	

	
Accountability Committee Meeting	

	
June 19, 2017	

	
A meeting of the Accountability Committee of the Beaver Dam Unified School District Board of 
Education was held on the above date at the Educational Service Center at 5:30 p.m.  Board 
members present: Bev Beal-Loeck, Jim Jansen, Marge Jorgensen, John Kraus, Jr., Laura 
Lerwick, Lisa Panzer, Chad Prieve, Gary Spielman, and Joanne Tyjeski. Administration present: 
Sandra Garbowicz, Director of Teaching and Learning, Donna Pivonka, Director of Student 
Services, Steve Vessey, Superintendent and Anne-Marie Woznicki, Director of Business 
Services.  
 
Ms. Woznicki provided an update on the 2016-17 budget.  Revenues and expenditures are on 
target.  Spending will continue to be monitored and tracked.   
 
Mr. Vessey shared information regarding the 2017-18 calendars for school-year support staff.  
The calendar will not include the days that were eliminated from the school year due to the 
construction.  Support staff will not receive compensation for the eliminated days. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Bev Beal-Loeck, Committee Chair.  


